
Presidents Message September 2011 
 
August was a high energy month for our Rochester Lions Club and the  
completion of a high energy summer.  There was the Heritage Rod and  
Custom Car Festival and the Festival of Cars in May, and the food wagon at 
the Movies in the Moonlight, car shows and Sidewalk Sales.  Thank you Lions 
Bob Treppa, Kathy Gladd and everyone who participated in these events. 
Thanks you Lion Dennis Scott and the huge team that organized and  

conducted Rockin Rods n’ Rochester. 
 
And remember the Club Picnic, chaired by Lion Lowell Gladd, assisted by Lion Dave McKenzie, the 
rest of the food prep team and Lion Mike Gendich who made the event an exciting time for the kids. 
Also, thank you to Lion Kathy Gladd for chairing the August Board meeting and all those who shared 
in the session. 
 
We have recently welcomed a new member Lion Karol Sauerbrey and transfer member PDG Lion 
Connie Sheldon. 
 
We look forward to Rochester Lions Memorial Golf Tournament on Thursday September. 29 at Bald  
Mountain.  The event is a memorial to Lions Ken Lowes and Bob Sutton. 
 
Thank you to Lion Dave Bates for arranging our “heart warming” program on August 15

th
.  The  

participants from West Africa shared some very challenging concerns. 
 
We look forward to the region meeting at our home base on September 19

th
.  It is a great chance to 

meet some of the Lions Club members from the towns around us. 
 
We look ahead to the Madonna University Diamond Jubilee Anniversary kickoff on Thursday  
October 27.  Proceeds from the event include a Lions and Lioness Scholarship for Deaf and Hearing 
Impaired. 
 
Special Needs:  Rochester Neighborhood House asks for help in providing assistance to the  
neediest in our area.  Neighborhood House and Community House have a special place in our  
community during these challenging times. 
 
One final thought.  Lorraine and I appreciated the opportunity to attend the installation picnic at  

Romeo on July 24
th
.  Lion Dave McKenzie was installed as Region Chair and Lion Celia Domalewski 

was installed as Zone Chairman.  Lion Bill Hanson, PID and PDG and member of our club did the 

honors. 
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Upcoming Meetings 
 

 

 September 12  Board Meeting 

 

 September 19  Region Meeting at River  

   Crest. 

   Please RSVP to Lion Celia so 

   we can give Nino an accurate 

   count. 

 

 October  3  Regular Meeting  

 

 October 10  Board Meeting 

 

 October  17  Regular Meeting 

This newsletter is published as a service to members of the Rochester Lions Club.  All rights reserved.    

Editor/Publisher Lion Kathy Gladd—(248) 656-8235 lkgladd@yahoo.com                      

Happy Birthday to You! 
The following Lions have birthdays in 

September 
 

Larry Cole  Sept. 7 

Bill Hansen  Sept. 7 

George Newton Sept. 8 

Bill Sefcik  Sept. 12 

Bob Treppa  Sept. 22 

Bernie Ris  Sept. 28 

Sept. 

meeting 

Symbol 
 

The canister collection for August was $212.00  

We will be collecting non-
perishable food and personal 
hygiene items for Rochester 
Community House at all  
meetings.  Here is a partial list 
of needed items:  Shampoo,  

detergent (dish & laundry), Kleenex, toilet 
paper, cans of meal items, spaghetti, ravioli 
etc..peanut butter, cookies, canned fruit,  
cereal, soup & veggies.   
      As Lion Walt says “anything that will fill a 
stomach and bring a smile”.   
     They could also use cheese, butter and 
milk but you will have to deliver these directly 
to the Community House during regular 
hours. 
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From: Lion Kathy Gladd 
809 Dressler Lane 
Rochester Hills, MI  48307 

To: 

 

Welcome to our new Lion Karol Sauerbrey 
 

I reside in a condo in Warren, MI.  I have 2 daughters – Lynn who is single and 

works at GM Powertrain; and Barbara who also works at GM Powertrain and is 

married to Mark, and they gave me a wonderful granddaughter, Sarah. 

 

My entire working career has been administrative assistant in engineering in 

conveyor systems and in the automotive industries. 

 

I have worked at a Penrickton Center for Blind Children benefit ; at the Ride for 

Reason selling tickets for charity; and charitable functions with the Lions of 

Rochester, which I am very proud to have joined.  I have also been a volunteer 

at Beaumont Hospital, Royal Oak as a Patient Escort for over two years.  

 

I love fishing; watching the Tigers baseball team; crocheting; (sometimes knitting); used to do oil painting and may resume it 

again this winter; crossword puzzles.  I love to cook (and eat my own cooking) 

 

I am on the Washington Condo Association Board of Directors, working in liaison with the management company to keep our 

little community living under the rules and regulations, and solving any problems that may arise in a timely manner. 


